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Important Dates in December 
 

Compressed Day December 13, 2019 

Location TBD  

We are offering childcare over the Christmas Break on the following days: 

December 23, 26, 27, 30, 31 & Jan 2, 3 from 7:00am-6:00pm 

(We are Closed Dec. 24, 25 & Jan. 1) 

Please check the days you will require childcare during the Christmas Holidays.  

(Sign up forms are at each school and the deadline to sign up is Friday, December 6th) 

The cost per day is $30.00 and payments must be attached with the sign up form.   

All past due accounts must be paid in full to be considered registered. 

If there are less than 8 children signed up for any one day, the program will not operate. 

(We will send an update regarding any additional closed days) 

 

Paid non-compressed days must be booked and paid in advance, two weeks written  

notice must be given to cancel any pre-booked days.  If under two weeks notice is given, 

payments  for those days will be non-refundable. 

 
The Art Cards by Kids fundraiser is complete.   

All the cute custom designs created by the children in the form of cards, puzzles 
and phone cases arrived at the schools last week for pick up.   

The total profit back to our program was $124.50. 
Thank you for your support. 

NOTICE FOR PARENT PAYMENT FEES  
 

Our program accepts cheque or money orders only.  
We do not accept cash, email money transfers or Visa/MC/AMEX  

 
Thank you! 
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JULIE BLATTER                         

 Kidz Club would like to wish Julie the best of luck as she begins a new journey.      
Julie has been our Program Coordinator for over 3 years and will be moving on from 
her position on December 13th.  Her expertise, passion for children and the program 

as well as patience, charm and humor will truly be missed.                                        
Good luck on all your future endeavours. 

 

 

                         

Our AGM was held in October and since then we have a few new Board Members that 
we would like to welcome and introduce.  The Board of Directors is a very  
important part of our program and is necessary for our program to exist.   

We would like to thank you all for your time and effort volunteering your positions. 
 

President - Amy Smith 
Vice President - Tanya Schneider 

Jenn Liber - Secretary 
Jeramy Leadlay - Treasurer 

Lea-Ann Hurley - Participation Coordinator 
Amy Whalen - Member at Large 
Bryan Ryder - Member at Large 

 
The next Board Meeting is scheduled for Monday, December 16th 2019 at 7:15pm 

at Our Lady of the Rosary.   

  

WISHING YOU A SEASON OF HAPPINESS, A SEASON OF CHEER,  

AND TO TOP IT ALL OFF, A WONDERFUL YEAR !!! 


